
Meeting Date: 

Members Present: 

Discussion: 

1/ri.nutes of Meeting 

CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

Monday, August 28, 1961 

7:30 P.M. 

Messrs. Griest, Gimble, Schell and Theiss 

The minutes of the July 11, 1961 and August 3, 1961 minutes were read 
and approved. 

Mr. McCoy submitted another letter relative to the proposed subdivision 
of his property on Normandy Lane. After reviewing the Village Engineer's 
letter of July 25, 1961, the proposal was declined on the basis that it did 
not fulfill the subdividers agreement. 

Considerable discussion was held with Messrs. Combs, King, Lackrone and 
Poff regarding their respective properties in relation to the new water main 
and street requirements for the Industrial Park area. It was agreed that the 
concerned parties would meet and collectively work out a solution satisfactory 
to all and present a proposal to the Planning Board. All parties agreed tha.t 
a. solution could be worked out in order that Nr, King could be provided egress 
from his property. 

R. F. Moore, Secretary 


